
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ‘7 Habits’ Celebration Day 
What a fantastic ‘First Eight Days’ we have had. Everyone in school has 

worked together to make the start of our new school year a very positive one.  

 

Friday 13th September 2019



 

 

 

 

 

 


